
 
 
 

 

www.thornhill-lees.com    Tel: (01924) 430548 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you enjoyed the Easter break and that all of our families celebrating Eid have enjoyed 

the special time with family and friends.   

Nursery Places  

We currently have spaces in our 2 year old and 3 year old Nursery classes for September. If you 

have a child that will turn either 2 or 3 years old by 31st August, please pop into the office to find 

out more and pick up an application form.  

For 2 year old Nursery, your child may be entitled to a funded place if you receive certain 

income-related benefits including Universal Credit, and also if both parents(or one parent in a 

single parent household) work more than 16 hours a week. Alternatively, parents are also able 

to pay for a place in 2 year old Nursery. 

For 3 year old Nursery, all children are entitled to a 15 hour a week funded place. 

If you would like to look around Nursery, please get in touch and we would be happy to show 

you around.  

Car Park 

Please can we politely remind parents that the car park is for staff use only. This includes before 

and after school times. Thank you for your understanding.  

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come and support the school book fair. The event was 

very well supported and has allowed Mrs McNulty to order lots of lovely new books from our 

library. Thank you to Mrs McNulty for organising the fair, and to all the staff who helped to run 

it.  

Curriculum Information Sessions 

The following parent information sessions are taking place over the next two weeks. Please 

attend if you are able to, and find out how to help your child with their learning: 

Year 1: Tuesday 16th April 9am in the hall. Helping your child with phonics.  

Year 2: Wednesday 17th April 9am in the hall. Helping your child with maths.  

Reception: Monday 22nd April 9am in the hall. Helping your child with phonics and handwriting 

 

 

 

As always, please come and see myself, Mrs Douglas or your child’s class teacher if you have any 

concerns, questions or comments. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Booth, Deputy Headteacher 

 

 
 
 

School Term Dates and 

Holidays for the 

Academic Year 2023-24 

 
 

Spring Bank Holidays 
School closes on 
Friday 24th May 

 
School reopens on 
Tuesday 4th June 

 
School closes for the 

summer holiday 
Friday 19th July  

 
 

Inset Days 
 

Thursday 2nd May 
(Election Day) 

Monday 3rd June  
Monday 22nd July 

 
 

Bank Holiday 
Monday 6th May 

 
School Term Dates and 

Holidays for the 

Academic Year 2024-25 

 

School reopens on 

Tuesday 3rd September 

 

School closes for 

autumn half term 

Wednesday 23rd 

October 

 

School reopens on 

Monday 4th November 

 

School closes for 

Christmas on 

Friday 20th December 

 

 
 


